
Dear Parents/Carers 
 We have enjoyed a very positive and productive half term and are very pleased with how the children have 
returned to school. Many thanks for your ongoing support during these unprecedented times - it really does 
make a difference. I hope next week you have a chance to recharge your batteries and spend quality time with 
your loved ones, Kind wishes Mrs. Hutchinson 

MEDICAL FORMS/DOCTORS APPOINTMENTS 
If you have not already done so, please return to the school, as soon as possible, your completed up to date 
medical form.  It is important that we are aware of any children who have any conditions or allergies. Also we 

strongly urge you not to book routine doctor’s appointments during the school day 

SECONDARY TRANSFER APPLICATIONS 

 The deadline for applications is 31st October 2020!  If you are struggling to fill in the online 
application, please come and speak to the office staff as soon as possible. 

DON’T FORGET 

 PARENTS’ EVENINGS are the week beginning 2nd November.  Letters were sent home  
yesterday and the booking system for our upcoming parents evening is now live. Our 
system is a web-based portal which will allow you to login and select a meeting time that 
is best suited for you. You can access the portal by going to our 
website, www.allsaints.peterborough.sch.uk. 

FLU IMMUNISATION DAY – Monday 30th November 2020 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER 
 On Tuesday 10th November the school photographer is coming into school. The photographs will be available 
to purchase before Christmas and will be taken by PSP with the opportunity to view and order the 
photographs on-line. We have been in contact with PSP and we are satisfied they have covid-safe procedures 
put in place. These procedures will inevitably mean that the photographs will take longer than usual to carry 
out and this, combined with the rigorous bubbles within school, means that unfortunately this year we will 
not be able to offer sibling photographs. Could we please request that pupils come in school uniform on this 
day, even if it is their usual PE day.  All children will be photographed, unless permission has previously been 
withdrawn by parents. Those children whose parents did not give permission for photographs to be taken by 
an external school photographer on the permission letter (sent home in September or received in new starter 
packs) will not be photographed unless a new form, giving permission, is received. 

SCHOOL NURSE VIRTUAL DROP IN SESSION 

Just a reminder that a school nurse will be available on Monday 9th November at 9:00-12:00 to discuss with 
parents any medical concerns or issues. Please phone the office in advance to book an 
appointment. 

CHILDREN IN NEED Friday 13th November will be a non - uniform day to celebrate Children in Need 
- we will be serving hot chocolate at playtime to all children and serving a small biscuit for them to 
enjoy. There is no expectation of a donation this year  

OTHER IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
M and M production is visiting on the 2nd November and will be performing to years 4 and 5 only. Each year group will 
have a separate show and we will ensure strict social distancing between the performers and the children. The show is 
the Wizard of Oz and later in the year we will endeavour to provide a live theatre experience to all other year groups. 

 

All Saints’ Primary School 
Tuesday 20th October 2020 

office@allsaints.peterborough.sch.uk 
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HOT SCHOOL DINNERS 
The school continues to provide hot school dinners to all children in EYS and KS1 and children in KS2 who are eligible 
for FSM. Due to rigorous cleaning procedures between each class bubble we are restricted in the number of meals we 
can serve in the hall. However, after half-term we would like to extend our offer of hot dinners to KS2 children as we 
know many parents are keen for older children to have a hot dinner on a regular basis. To ensure all KS2 children have 
a chance to sample the week’s menu we have created a rota below for when your child can order a school dinner but 
we would prefer all dinners to be paid via parent pay as we wish to be a cash free school. Below is the set menu for 
the next half term. Due to the very high uptake on a Friday by our younger children we are unable to offer a meal on 
this day of the week to KS2 children. 

Week beginning: Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

2nd November Y3  Y4 Y5 Y6 

9th November Y6 Y3 Y4 Y5 

16th November Y5 Y6 Y3 Y4 

23rd November Y4 Y5 Y6 Y3 

30th November Y3  Y4 Y5 Y6 

7th December Y6 Y3 Y4 Y5 

14th December Y5 Y6 Y3 Y4 
 

 

 

 
Monday 

 
Italian Day 

 

 
Tuesday 

 
Pie Day  

 
Wednesday 

 
Pizza Day 

 
Thursday 

 
Roast Day 

 
Friday 

 
Favourites Day  

Non-Halal 
 

Beef Bolognese 
Shepherd’s Pie 

Cheese and 
Tomato Pizza 

Roast chicken 
with Yorkshire 
pudding and 

gravy 

Fish fingers with 
tomato sauce 

 

Halal Bolognese Cheese Pie 
Cheese and 

Tomato Pizza 

Roast halal 
chicken with 

Yorkshire pudding 
and gravy 

Fish fingers with 
tomato sauce 

 

Lentil 
Bolognese 

Jacket 
Cheese and 

Tomato Pizza 

Quorn Fillet with 
Yorkshire pudding 

and gravy 

Vegan Burger 
and Bap 

Vegetables 
 

Mixed Salad 
 

Seasonal Veg 
Vegetable 

sticks 
Seasonal 
Vegetable 

Baked beans 

Jacket 
Potatoes 

 
Cheese or 

Baked beans 
Cheese or 

Baked beans 
Tuna with 
sweetcorn 

 

Potatoes 
Rice  
Pasta 

Pasta  Wedges 
Creamed 
potatoes 

Chips 

Fruit Fresh Assorted  Fresh Assorted Fresh Assorted Fresh Assorted Fresh Assorted 

Bread Garlic Bread White crusty Wholemeal Wholemeal  

Dessert 
Carrot Cake 
with cream 

topping 

Fudge Tart and 
Chocolate 

Sauce 

Rice Pudding 
with jam 

Or Fresh fruit 
Salad 

Muffins & Fresh 
fruit salad  

Biscuit & 
Smoothie  

 Water available Daily 


